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Last week marked the first snowfall of the season. For many of our new students who
come from much more tropical and warmer countries, this is indeed a beautiful
experience. A gentle reminder to dress warm and cover your ears and nose when
exposed to high wind chill.
 

CAMPUS LIFE

Our students participated in a research database study at SickKids, a local hospital
for the Canadian Laboratory Initiative on Pediatric Reference Intervals (CALIPER), a
nationwide health initiative aimed at improving the diagnosis and monitoring of
medical concerns in children and adolescents. As a token of appreciation, they
received a gift card and a certificate of participation. All participants were also
awarded 2 hours of community service points.

It has been an eventful week for the Bronte varsity sports teams. Our basketball
team participated in an exciting tournament with other secondary schools in the Peel
Region and played exceptionally well. Additionally, our girls' volleyball team secured
the second position in a regional tournament. Congratulations to the Bronte Dragons!

ANNOUNCEMENT

We are excited about the upcoming holiday concert where the Grade 9 and 10 music
class will be showcasing songs and performances that they have been working on.
Students from outside of music class, who are interested, will also be performing.

STAY IN TOUCH
Please be sure to follow us on social media to see all your photos and get exciting

updates.

Facebook Instagram

IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMBER

December - 9 – Trip to Christmas Market
December - 12 – Holiday Concert (Show of Talent)
December - 22 to January 5 – Winter Break

Facebook Instagram VKontakte LinkedIn

Bronte WeChat QR Code
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For information about COVID-19 Protocols at Bronte College: CLICK HERE

MISSED A NEWSLETTER? CLICK HERE

Subscribe Past Issues

https://www.facebook.com/brontecollege
https://www.facebook.com/brontecollege
https://www.instagram.com/bronte.college.official/
https://www.instagram.com/bronte.college.official/
https://www.facebook.com/brontecollege/
https://www.instagram.com/bronte.college.official/
https://www.facebook.com/brontecollege
https://www.facebook.com/brontecollege
https://www.instagram.com/bronte.college.official/
https://www.instagram.com/bronte.college.official/
https://vk.com/brontecollege
https://vk.com/brontecollege
https://www.linkedin.com/showcase/bronte-college-alumni-page/
https://www.linkedin.com/showcase/bronte-college-alumni-page/
https://brontecollege.us4.list-manage.com/profile?u=3f56a9df93efd6d3a5aa28894&id=6bfa3ad4c2&e=%5BUNIQID%5D&c=81ef77aa67
https://brontecollege.us4.list-manage.com/unsubscribe?u=3f56a9df93efd6d3a5aa28894&id=6bfa3ad4c2&e=%5BUNIQID%5D&c=81ef77aa67
https://brontecollege.ca/covid-19-protocols-on-campus/
https://brontecollege.ca/weekly-newsletter/
http://eepurl.com/gVj_g1
https://us4.campaign-archive.com/home/?u=3f56a9df93efd6d3a5aa28894&id=6bfa3ad4c2

